
Golf Advisory Board Meeting 
Monday, May 23, 2016 

Minutes 
 
 
Members Present:   Lori Muzzana, Mark Johnson, Jackie Lohman 
Members Absent:   Kelly Gilligan 
 
Staff Present:  Joe Petrella, Connie Caouette, Keith Hollenback, Wade Altschwager, Patty 
Rearden, Sherri Floerchinger 
 
Meeting was called to order at 3:30pm 
 
 
Board motioned to approve April 2016 minutes as written.  Motion second and 
approved. 
 
Director's Report 
Joe Petrella – nothing to report. 
 
Manager's Report 
Connie Cramer- Caouette 

• Steve’s Best Ball – 100 players in the tournament.  It generated good revenue in spite 
of the weather; encountered rain, wind and lightening over the weekend.  Anaconda 
Hills only generated $847 (because of the weather), the tournament generated almost 
$6,000 at Eagle Falls. 

• Received lots of compliments on the greens. 
 
Superintendent Report 
Eagle Falls, Keith Hollenback 

• Heeled up from aeration. 
• Keeping it maintained. 
• Will be working on projects as time allows including edging bunkers, working on cart 

paths and spraying weeds. 
Anaconda Hills, Wade Altschwager 

• Staff is all hired. 
• Mowing, fertilizing greens. 
• Repaired pole and fence on driving range. 
• Cleanup after storm. 
• Pump and motor were repaired over the winter and now have it installed. 
• Working on cart paths after all the rain. 

  
OLD BUSINESS 
Jackie said there is a hole on the forward tee box on #9 that needs to be filled. 
 
 



NEW BUSINESS 
 
Golf Board Appointment 
Board motioned to recommend Roy Aafedt for the At-large representative.  The motion 
was seconded and approved.  
 
Golf Board Elections 
Elections for Chairman and Vice Chairman were postponed until June meeting. 
 
Public Comment 
No public comment. 
 
Meeting adjourned.  Next meeting is scheduled for June 27. 


